
Harry Kim
Mayor

Christopher J. Yuen
Director

Roy R. Takemoto
Deputy Director

Proposal:
Tax Map Key:

January 7, 2005

Thomas A. Baldridge
2850 S. EI Rio Drive
Meridian, In 83642

Dear Mr. Baldridge:

SUBJECT:

County of Hawaii
PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Aupuni Center. 101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3 • Hila, Hawaii 96720
Phone (808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

Ohana Dwelling Permit Application (2005-0032)
Applicants: Thomas A. Baldridge
Land Owners: Thomas A. Baldridge

Alice J. Baldridge
Construct a Detached Ohana Dwelling Unit
(3) 7-7-003:054

We are returning your application and submittals, including your check #7084 in the amount of the
$25.00 filing fee, for an OhanaDwelling Unit on the subject parcel TMK: (3) 7-7-003:054 due to
being defective. It will be necessary for you to address the deficiency listed below before we will
be able to consider your application complete.

The check for the filing fee has been deemed unacceptable. We are unable to accept a check that
has been dated more than three months prior to the submittal of the application.

You are reminded that it will be necessary that you mail the notices to surrounding property owners
again if you decide to resubmit this application. The notification needs to occur within ten (10)
days ofthe submittal of the application and that proof of that mailing be submitted to this office.

If you have any questions please call Deanne Bugado of our West Hawaii Office at
327-3510.

Sincerely,

Enclosure: Application w/copies
Check #7084

Hawai'iCountyis an equalopportunity provider and employer
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